10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER - 1 July 1983
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I was delighted to receive the volume of Studies in

the History and Archaeology of Jordan which you have kindly

sent to me. I look forward to reading it during the holidays

this year.

I send to Your Highness my warm regards and best wishes.

His Royal Highness Crown Prince Hassan bin Talal




